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GDPR Statement 

The new General Data Protection Regulations, known as GDPR came into effect 
on 25 May 2018.  These new rules make sure that any personal data an 
organisation holds is protected.  We have systems in place to keep personal 
data secure and we regularly review our Data Protection policy and Privacy 
notice, both of which can be viewed on our website.  

 

 

 

Data Protection Officer 
 
The Data Protection Officer is responsible for overseeing data 
protection within the School so if you do have any questions in this 
regard, please contact them on the information below:- 
 
  
Data Protection Officer:  Craig Stilwell  

Company:     Judicium Consulting Ltd  
Address:             72 Cannon Street, London, EC4N 6AE  
Email:             dataservices@judicium.com  
Web:             www.judiciumeducation.co.uk  
Telephone:    0203 326 9174 
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